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The Kasnake Family

‘Missionaries to California

July - September 2009 Prayer Letter
Dear Pastor, Church, and Co-Laborers:

It is hard to believe that summer has come to an end. The Lord has blessed us
with a great summer. We traveled in nine states and put many miles on our van but had
wonderful meetings. We had a meetmg in New Orleans for the first time and had some

i meetmgs in Texas as well. At one point we
were in five different states in one day.
Thank you for your prayers as we are
traveling the roads.

The fall seems to be a little slower
but in the last few weeks we have
scheduled two more meetings in October
and November. We are looking forward to
being in a mission conference in a young
church plant in November. After that we
will be in North Carolina, California, and
., Louisiana. We are praying that God will
. help us be a blessing and encouragement
! during these meetings.

In November we will have the oppcmlmty to travel back out to California and
spend a couple of weeks helping Church Planter Andy Doss and Merced Baptist
Church. We are looking forward to seeing the area that God has called us to reach. I am
constantly reminded of how many people in this world and in California are lost and on
their way to hell. It is our job to go and tell these people about the blessed hope we can
all have in Jesus Christ. Please continue to pray that God will help us raise our needed
support and that we will be able to leave for California by October 2010.

Throughout the last several months it has been exciting to see how the Lord has
provided for our needs. We are constantly thanking the Lord for his protection and
provision. We have certainly been able to feel the prayers that have been offered up on
our behalf. Thank you for praying for us as we are traveling and setting up new
meetings for next year. Nothing is more comforting than to know that fellow Christians
are praying for you.

Please continue to pray for safety as we travel. November 17 will be our first
airplane trip with Nathan. We are excited and a little nervous about this new experience
but believe that he will do well. Pray that we will remain healthy as we travel and that
we will be able to schedule more meetings for next year. As always, pray that God will
provide the support needed for us to get to California. Thank you again for all of the
sacrifices that you make through prayer and financial support.

Nathan has been a great traveler.

Reaching California,
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David Rasnake



